THEYDON GARNON PARISH COUNCIL
MEETING
THE GATEHOUSE THEYDON GARNON CHURCH

17 July at 6.30

Present: R. Clay Chairman
J. Robertson
L. Jones

Clerk: Mrs Ann Clay
Apologies: D.Cook, S. Corrigan and Heather Brady

Minutes of the last meeting
Signed by the Chairman

Matters arising:
The membership of EALC has now been paid £63.18

Correspondence: none

Finance:

It was agreed by members that D.Cook and S.Corrigan will become new signatories on the
council bank account. John Padfield’s name will be removed as he has retired as a
councillor.

Planning:

Local residents in Hobbs Cross are concerned re some development at 8 Hobbs Cross under
permitted development. The clerk will check on planning to make certain that this is lawful
development.

Date of Next meeting
9™ October 2019 at The Gatehouse, Theydon Garnon Church at 6.30pm

Contact:Theydongarnonpc@gmail.com. or 01279 450766
Mrs Ann Clay




